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This is an unwarranted change that effectively could effectively lower the overall 

number of voters by limiting access for many Oregonians who do not have means to 

reach voting machines. Oregon is the first state which we have lived in that has 

offered this marvelous service to its citizens. A reversal of this process is an 

enormous step in the wrong direction. Our goal as a nation is to get our citizens to 

vote and exercise their voice and rights.  Let’s keep that our focus moving forward!   


